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I am against changing the law to require in-person voting.  Oregon has had the option 

to vote by mail for many years and it works well.  I think people are less likely to vote 

if they are required to travel to a polling location on a work day.  Let's stand together 

to resist Trump's efforts to break down our democracy.   


